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To all Parents/Carers, 
 

Another great week has flown by and lots to report! 
 

Top left we have some Y4 children in the Forest School area 
creating their very own Viking shields out of natural materials.  
The weather has been a bit rubbish and cold this week but it 
certainly hasn’t dampened the spirits of our classes – who have 
been out there nearly every day! 
 
In the middle, here are some children in Y5 using resources in 

Maths to support their understanding.  As you know, this is one 
of our targets for this year and it really seems to be helping the 

children grasp certain concepts.   
 

And bottom left, here is one of many photos on Twitter showing 
the children in their World Book Day costumes.  Thank you to all 

parents/carers for supporting this day – it was loads of fun!  One 
of my favourites was a child in Y6 dressed as the Tin Man! 

 
In other news, some of the children came to school on Monday 

worried about what was happening in the Ukraine.  Different 
teachers in different year groups will support the children  in 
different ways but two articles that we have found particularly 
useful are below: 
 

• Supporting your child if they see upsetting content 

online about what is happening in Ukraine | Childnet 
• How to talk to children about what's happening in 

Ukraine | Metro News 

 
Two more things, if you haven’t already, please book your 

parent/carer meeting slot with your child’s teacher as these are 
the week after next. 

 
And finally, this will be launching on the 21st – more details to 

follow… 
 

Sustrans Big Walk and Wheel is taking place 21 March - 1 April 
2022 

 
Have a lovely weekend 

 
Mr I. Johnson 
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